
 

************************************************* 

St. John is a Stewardship Parish 

***************************************************** 

June 10, 2012 
The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 

 
Saturday, June 9, 2012 

       4:00 -- Robert Pyne – 1
st
 Anniversary 

Sunday, June 10, 2012  

       8:00 – Phyllis Vaughan – 2
nd

 Anniversary 

     10:00 – Mass for the People of St. John 

Wednesday, June 13, 2012 

       9:00 – Rev. Charles Murphy – 1
st
 Anniversary 

Saturday, June 16, 2012 

       4:00 – Mass for the People of St. John 

Sunday, June 17, 2012 

       8:00 – Patrick W. Sullivan – 5
th

 Anniversary 

     10:00 – Gerald Bernardinelli – 11
th

 Anniversary         

 

  

 

Important Dates 
6/9   – Fr. MOSES ARRIVES 
6/14 – Fr. Wally’s 32nd Anniversary of Ordination 
6/23 – Jr./Sr. Retreat Car Wash – 9:00 – 2:00 
 
 
 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S CLUB 
The Catholic Women’s Club will be meeting on the 
second Wednesday of the month at 1 p.m. at Riddell 
Hall. This change in time will accommodate anyone 
that does not drive at night so hopefully we will be 
getting new members. 
Roll Call supper will be on Sept 12th with Mass 
celebration at 12 p.m. followed by pizza. 
More to follow! 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Our Shared Treasure 
June 3, 2012 Offertory: $5,361 

Clergy Benefit Trust: $2,065 

     Thank you for your continued generosity 

 

2nd collection next weekend – Church Maintenance 

 
Please keep the following in your 

prayers:   Pam Adornato, Carah Finn, Nora 
Savoy, John & Steven Webb, Daniel LaRusso, 
Richard Dolan, Albert Federico, Mary Saiken. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CCD Registration for September 2012 
We emailed the registration forms to all families 

whose children are currently enrolled in our CCD 

program. Registrations are now taking place.  Please 

mail your registration forms back to us or you can 

come to the CCD office on Wednesdays & 

Thursdays from 9:30 to 4:00.  We are offering a 

payment plan to anyone who needs help. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
NAME______________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS__________________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE________________________________________ 
 
ENVELOPE NUMBER (IF KNOWN)___________________ 
 
METHOD OF PAYMENT: 
 
1 payment of $60 (  )    2 PAYMENTS OF $30 (  )  4 PAYMENTS OF $15 (  ) 

300 Club 
Membership 

Form for  
2012-2013 
Cut out and 
send in with 
payment to 

enroll. 
Drawing is 

once a month 
through March 

then the 
Grand 

Drawingl  
 
 
 

& be a 
winner!! 

Summer Mass Schedule  
Saturday – 4:00  

Sunday -- 8:00 & 10:00   

 

Daily Masses – Mon thru Fri – 9:00 AM  

in the Chapel 

 

Summer Rectory Hours – 8:30 to 4:30 

 
Fall Mass Schedule 

Starting 9/9 
Saturday – 4:00 

Sunday – 8:00, 9:30, & 11:30 



 
Catholic Appeal News 

Eighty-six families from St. John have 
currently pledged $13,880 to the Catholic 
Appeal. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 
Our food pantry works because of your generosity.  We 

have all felt a crunch in our personal budgets.  That's  

why your food and cash donations are more deeply 

appreciated at this time.  We help provide food to an 

average of thirty families each time we are open.  This 

means we need to restock our shelves regularly.  We are 

always in need of paper towels, toilet tissue, and 

kleenex.  Now that is cookout time we also need 

mustard, ketchup, mayo and relish.. Thank you again 
for your prayers and support. 
 

Liturgical Ministers 

The new schedule is out. Please check our parish web 

site: www.stjohneb.org for your assignments. 

 

 
Church cleaners needed 

 Anyone interested in helping to keep the church clean 
once every 4-6 weeks, please call the Rectory.  

508-378-4207 
 
 

Join us for our 9th annual VBS 

“SKY” 
“Everything is possible with God!” 

July 30th – August 3rd 

9:00am – 12:00pm     
 

    Our program is designed for children starting at 
age 3 up to children finishing the 5th grade.  
 
https://www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/ez/stjohnvbs2
012 

Visit our Parish Web-Site to register your child and 
come back often for updates about our great 
program or stop by the CCD Office Wednesdays or 
Thursdays 9:30 to 4:00. 

Last year we did have to close registration. Register 
early and let your friends know. Our program did 
have to increase the registration fee for the first time 
in years to $43. If the cost is an issue, please call us ~ 
we have scholarships for those in need.  

Any questions please call Nancy Smith at 508-378-
4290 or nhenn71@hotmail.com 

 

 
 
 
Dear friends, 

 
This Saturday, Fr. Moses will once again return to 
St. John’s.  He will be with us for the remainder of 
the summer. As you know, Fr. Moses was very sick 
a year ago with Potts disease, which is TB of the 
spine.  He was paralyzed from the waist down and 
unable to walk and he was in a great deal of pain. 
As I mentioned several months ago, Father’s health 
has returned thanks to God’s grace, your prayers 
and the work of some wonderful doctors in Ghana.  
This will be a very special summer for Fr. Moses as 
he never thought that he would be able to return.  I 
know that I speak for the entire parish when I say 
“Welcome back!” 
 
Fr. Kani, who was with us for one year, is back in 
India and is spending time with his mom and dad.  
He sends his best wishes and wants us all to know 
that we are in his prayers. He has accepted a new 
assignment as a Spiritual Director for the Holy 
Cross Fathers seminary.  He will be a great role 
model for the seminarians.  
 
Debbie Conrad, my administrative assistant, has 
had successful knee replacement surgery and is 
resting at home.  Join me is sending prayers for a 
speedy recovery her way.  She will be out of the 
office for at least one month. The office will be 
staffed by Lorraine Hopgood, our Director of 
Religious Education, and by Doris Thompson who 
is the parish secretary.  
 
Finally, a very special thank you to all those 
parishioners who donated to last weekend’s second  
collection, which was for the priests retirement and 
health insurance needs. 
 
God bless, 
 
Fr. Wally      
 
 
 

50/50 Raffle  
 Tickets are Available 

 
WIN $15,000 or $10,000 or $5,000. 

Tickets are only $25 each.  The more tickets you 
buy the better your chances are to win! 

 
Drawing will be on September 9th at the Parish 

Picnic 
Call 508-378-4207 if you want tickets 

 

 

http://www.stjohneb.org/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0017tQ2Agvl86SK1yRW6T20WuNrXDyDLT7HEHBLYkRaKrhpUZfhXDpsH4FBHeDYECQwEYYibWOYCN98AJeuH_1o4TgxpxUYeRzizS6cv1yYAwc8AUv5Wr1AnuWXof7KQInjwU1ChvCw62Lqt9vtg64fEQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0017tQ2Agvl86SK1yRW6T20WuNrXDyDLT7HEHBLYkRaKrhpUZfhXDpsH4FBHeDYECQwEYYibWOYCN98AJeuH_1o4TgxpxUYeRzizS6cv1yYAwc8AUv5Wr1AnuWXof7KQInjwU1ChvCw62Lqt9vtg64fEQ==
mailto:nhenn71@hotmail.com

